

Rebecca Craxford

----Original Message----

From: Harris, Mike (Highways Development Control) < Mike. Harris@pembrokeshire.gov.uk>

To: Phil Wilkinson < wilkinsonfil@aol.com>

Sent: Tue, 1 Jun 2021 7:34

Subject: RE: Site adj to the Kiln, Llangwm

If you have received this email in error, please notify us by telephone on 01437 764551 and delete it from your computer immediately. Os ydych chi wedi derbyn yr e-bost hwn trwy gamgymeriad, byddwch cystal â rhoi gwybod inni trwy ffonio 01437 764551. Wedyn dylech ddileu'r e-bost ar unwaith oddi ar eich cyfrifiadur.

Phil,

This is what I said to Rachel.

Stephen Benger dealt with the School scheme and would have had the best opinion as to whether the roundabout was supposed to be built to purpose (is acceptable as built). Even though just last month, I cannot recall if he told me to say this, but it may have been discussed on a Skype meeting. I don't think that I visited as I would have wanted, as it doesn't show up on Google. I will ask Gerwyn Wade if he can locate an as constructed drawing of the roundabout.

The pre-app was to do with a letter from Powells of Monmouth, not Andrew Harries.

Mike Harris,
Highways Planning Liaison Officer / Swyddog Cyswllt Cynllunio Priffyrdd
Highways Development Control,
Highways & Construction,
Infrastructure,
Tel/Ffon:- 01437 775437